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To the Reapportionment Committee,

I am a Derby resident and home owner, and I am writing in favor of reapportioning the
districts so that our city is represented entirely within one State House District and one State
Senate District. With all of the challenges faced by Derby, consistent and meaningful
representation will enable us to have an equal voice in Hartford and, I hope, provide an
opportunity for positive change.

Respectfully,
Samantha Burgan

(105 Sunset Drive, Derby, CT)
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